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BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

  
  

                                                 
The following application has been received by the Building and Development Control 
Committee.  Any person so wishing may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, 
Island Hall with immediate effect. 
 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT 

SITUATION DESCRIPTION 

 
 
PA/2015/012 

 
 
Mr A. Webb 

CORRECTION: 
 
Plot AY1477 
La Grande Blaye 

 
 
Siting of three agricultural 
wooden sheds 8’x9’x6’. 

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT THIS APPLICATION 
SHOULD SUBMIT THEM IN WRITING TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF 
ALDERNEY, BY 27th FEBRUARY 2015. 

 
Please note that letters of representation are not treated as confidential by the 
Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant. 

B Adams 
Interim States Engineer  

 
12th February 2015 

 
220009 


